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Ms. Ruth Dicker
Presidential Commission Staff
2100 M Street, N. W. p
Suite 714 .
Washington, D, C. 20037
Dear Ms. Dicker:
In response to your recent request, enclosed are copies of Preliminary
Notifications relating to the Three Mile Island Unit 2 accident and copies

of the Daily Report submitted by Region I since March 28, 1979.

Sincerely,

Dudley T pson
Executive Officer for
Operations Support
Office of Inspection

and Enforcement
Enclosures:
1. PNO-79-67 through 67AQ
2. Region I Daily Reports
3/28/79 through 5/31/79

cc w/o0 enclosures:
K. Cornell, EDO
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